
S C 

    Who:  Grades 3rd—8th 

Where: Southampton High School 

When: April 26, 2013 

Time:  Elementary 10—12:00 PM 

            Middle 1—3:00 PM 

We thank you for your continued support! 

 

Due to the expected weather 

forecast, we will reschedule 

the SAFETY JAMBOREE to 

April 26, 2013.  A reminder 

will be sent home prior to this 

date. 


